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To whom it may concern,
 
I am a Washington State resident and I would like to express my support of the new Proposed
Standards for Indigent Defense. Public defenders are currently too overloaded with cases and there
needs to be some regulation around case numbers and minimum staffing requirements.
 
Thanks,
Rebecca Kim
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